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I would strongly encourage you to support House Bill 2124. I have been an avid 

supporter of historic preservation and Cultural Arts in Oregon since 1977, when I was 

appointed to the Portland Historic Landmarks Commission. I am currently a member 

of the Lake Oswego Historic Resources Advisory Board. I have also participated in a 

local choir that receives support from the Cultural Trust and my daughter participates 

in another choir that also receives that support. My husband acted with a theater 

group in Hillsboro that receives that support. On a daily basis my life and the lives of 

my family members and Friends are enriched by the support for arts and culture in 

this state. It is the richness and vitality of that arena that makes Oregon special. 


